Serving This Sunday November 28

Altar Guild: Doris Hedgepath, Ashley Hood, Peggy Turnes
Counting Committee: (Sunday) Hunter Jenkins, Alicia Harper

(Monday): Margaret Thompson and Maxine Dunn

Sound Technician: Lee Hickman

Ushers: Carl Purvis, Head Usher, Bill Foxworth, Brian Hardee, Bill Howle, Steve Lookadoo, Tom Overby, Justin Roof, Mike Saville, Phil Thompson, Toby White

Nursery Volunteers: Jon Hayes, Julie Cox, Chelsa Fenner, Mattie

Hucks, Emily Steiner

Children's Church: Mark and Jenny Chanaca UMYF Supper: Andy, Judy and Lindsey Hendrick Evening Service (Hut): Reverend Jack Fenner

Serving Next Sunday December 5

Altar Guild: Libby McCutcheon, Joann Ray, Sylvia Richardson, Betty

Smith, Amy Lovell Jenkins

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Jan Bitting and Bill Foxworth (Monday): Margaret Thompson and Maxine Dunn

Sound Technician: Lee Hickman

Ushers: Jimmy Hammond, Head Usher, Randy Bell, Kelly Cooper, Andy Hendrick, Hunter Jenkins, Morgan Martin, Charles Myers, Bert Owen, David Ribelin, Matt Schlaefer, Lavon Singleton

Nursery Volunteers: Ansley Key, Heyward Key, Mary McKellar

Purvis, Ali Thompson, Remanda Fenner

Children's Church: Debbie and Sammy Johnson

UMYF Supper: JoAnna and Billy Fallaw

Evening Service (Hut): Reverend Mac Kinnett

Known Congregational Concerns

Hospitals: CMC: J.B. Hucks, Floyd Goodwin,

Assisted Living Facilities:

Emeritus: Ruth Anderson, **Sumter:** Ruth Land; **Laurinburg, NC:** Carolyn Cox, **Conway Manor:** Edith Lewis; **Agape Senior Living:** Gladys Alexander

At Home: Jack Driggers, Maxine Dunn, Charles Dusenbury, Gail Fanshaw, Caroline Daly, Diane Rodwell, Gwen Mishoe, Brian Kyzer, Wallace Singleton, Vivian Mae Clardy, Carmen Smith, Tony and Tootsie Atkins, Frankie Hart, Tommy Jordan, Dale James, Dena McGinn, Irene Calhoun, Gene Grace Holbert, Gene Parker, Ruth Thomas.

You may leave your bulletin in the pew and our ushers will recycle it.

Reduce, reuse, and recycle!

This Week at First Church

Sunday, November 28

10:00 a.m. Sunday School

10:00 a.m. The Hut Bible Study / Broadcast 100.9 FM

11:00 a.m. Morning Worship / Fellowship Hall

4:00 p.m. Christmas Handbell Concert / Fellowship Hall

5:00 p.m. Youth Orchestra / Fellowship Hall

5:30 p.m. UMYF / FLC

6:00 p.m. Evening Service / The Hut

Monday, November 29

4:30 p.m. Cherub and Wesley Treble Choirs / FLC

Tuesday, November 30

9:30 a.m. Staff Meeting / FLC Senior Room 12:00 p.m. Bulletin Deadline

Wednesday, December 1

12:00 p.m. Advent Concert / The Hut 12:00 p.m. Advent Luncheon / St. Paul's Episcopal 5:30 p.m. Cherub and Wesley Treble Choirs / FLC 6:30 p.m. Chancel Choir Rehearsal / The Hut

Thursday, December 2

6:00 p.m. UMW Christmas Party

FUMC Staff

The Reverend Paul M. Kinnett, Pastor Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist Neal Hendrick, Dir. of Children & Youth Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant Elaine Weidman, Bookkeeper Jan Kyzer, Nursery Coordinator Phillip Edwards, Facilities Manager Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery

mac.kinnett@fumcconway.org
billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org
neal.hendrick@fumcconway.org
office@fumcconway.org
elaine.weidman@fumcconway.org
jan.kyzer@fumcconway.org
phillip.edwards@fumcconway.org



FUMC Advent Season

Sunday, November 28 Christmas Handbell Concert Fellowship Hall at 4:00 p.m.

Advent Concerts Wednesdays, December 1, 8, and 15 with Members of Long Bay Symphony The Hut at Noon

> Advent Luncheon December 1, 2010 at Noon St. Paul's Episcopal Speaker: Rev. Bob Guffy

Advent Luncheon December 8, 2010 at Noon Kingston Presbyterian Church Speaker: Rev. Mac Kinnett

Christmas Oratorio with Chancel Choir, Soloists, and Orchestra Sunday, December 12 at 4:00 P.M.

Advent Luncheon
December 15, 2010 at Noon
First Baptist Church
Speaker: Rev. Rhett Talbert

How Far Is It to Bethlehem A Children's Musical Sunday, December 19 at 4:00 P.M. Family Life Center

FUMC Advent Season Cont.

Carol Sing
December 19, 2010 at 6:00 p.m.
The Hut

Advent Luncheon December 22, 2010 at Noon Trinity United Methodist Church Speaker: Father Tripp Jeffords

Christmas Eve Communion Candlelight Service 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.

Sunday, December 26, 2010

Morning Worship Service

will be informal with a focus on the

Christmas Story and singing favorite Christmas carols.

In the Life of Our Church

Twins!

Heather and Chris Johnson are the proud parents of twins, Luke Garren and Allie Parker born on November 18. Congratulations!

Clemson vs. Carolina Food Drive

Congratulations to FUMC Clemson fans on their food drive victory over Carolina! 771 to 271 was the final score! Thank you to all who contributed to this worthy cause.

Outreach Projects

Again this year, this project will benefit the Waccamaw Youth Center and Help 4 Kids. For the WYC, the items that will be purchased will be a new ice maker, movie vouchers, and Walmart gift certificates for each boy. Help 4 Kids will receive hams, turkeys, and chickens. If 50 people will contribute at least \$25, we will be well on the way to meeting our goal this year. Please mark your check "Christmas Project". Deadline is Sunday, December 12. —Toby

Christmas Handbell Concert

The Carillon Handbell Choir will present a Christmas Handbell Concert today at 4:00 P.M. in the Fellowship Hall.

Advent Luncheons

The first Advent Luncheon will be held at Saint Paul's Episcopal Church on Wednesday, December 1 at Noon. The Reverend Bob Guffy will be the speaker.

Advent Concert

The first Advent Concert will be held in the Hut on Wednesday, December 1 at Noon. *Brass High & Low,* James Canty, trumpet; Chad Horsley, trombone; Rebecca Rollins, piano

United Methodist Women

UMW Christmas party will be December 2 at 6:00 p.m. in the FLC. Spouses are cordially invited to attend. Ladies, please bring a covered dish to share. Also, donations will be collected for the Christmas Stocking Charity.

Attention High School Youth

High School Youth are invited to an important meeting on Tuesday, December 7 at 6:00 p.m. in the FLC to form a student leadership team. Interested? Please plan to attend!

Renovation Update

In an effort to help everyone stay informed regarding renovation activities, please make note of the following:

- We are now worshiping in the Fellowship Hall and we plan to remain there through the end of this year
- Dangerous construction areas will be marked for your safety. Please stay in designated areas
- The back parking lot is closed.
- There is a link on the church's home page to a photo album of the renovation progress.
- FLC Doors have been equipped with Key Pad Entry. The
 Codes are the same except you <u>must press</u> the star key
 (*) at the end.
- Be sensitive to the parking needs of those who have issues related to mobility (especially older members and families with infants)
- Expect the unexpected Be flexible and we will adapt as needed to make adjustments

Last Week:

- Structural issues were resolved
- Work is progressing well with the Sanctuary, education wing and elevator

Shepherds Table: Cooking

FUMC is scheduled to cook on December 8 at the Shepherd's Table. Those participating, please be at the location by 2:30 p.m.

Christmas Oratorio

The Chancel Choir will present a Vesper Concert at 4:00 P.M. on Sunday, December 12 featuring Camille Saint-Saens' Christmas Oratorio with soloists, and members of the Long Bay Symphony. This concert will be in the Hut because of staging and lighting restrictions in the fellowship hall. Seating will be limited, but there will be overflow seating. A nursery will be provided in the FLC.

Birthdays This Week

December 28: Laurie Rollins
December 29: Scott Sayre, Mary Long
December 30: Katherine Brooks
December 1: Callie Timbes, Amy Jackson, Peyton Hayes
December 2: Jan Kyzer
December 4: Caroline Todd, Erin Todd, Ross Fallaw

Attendance

| Sunday School | 158 |
|-----------------|-----|
| Morning Worship | 221 |
| Evening Service | 14 |

Stewardship Report

| Operating | 6,375.25 |
|--------------------|----------|
| Music Scholarship | 5.00 |
| Chancel Choir Fund | 85.00 |
| Good Samaritan | 5.00 |
| Christmas Shoebox | 100.00 |
| Greenery | 119.00 |
| Poinsettia | 121.50 |
| Poinsettia Child | 52.00 |
| Red Bird Mission | 40.00 |
| Sub Total | 6,862.75 |
| Building Fund | 2,605.00 |
| Total | 9,467.75 |

CAP Food Needs for December

Rice, Cereal, Pasta and Sauce, Jelly and Canned Meats